
29-AUG-1997

NEW - QUICK CONNECT SPRAYER

GREEN CROSS(R)

KILLEX(R)
READY-TO-USE

DOMESTIC

LIQUID SPOT WEEDER

ELIMINATES OVER 50 VARIETIES OF LAWN WEEDS

NO MIXING OR MEASURING.  ATTACH SPRITZER AND SPRAY.

NET CONTENTS: 2 L OR 3 L OR 4 L

GUARANTEE:
2,4-D.............................0.19%
Mecoprop (d-isomer)...............0.09%
Dicamba..........................0.018%

(All present as Amine Salts)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PROTECT FROM FREEZING

REG. NO.:  22,890
P.C.P. ACT

The Solaris Group
A Unit of Monsanto Canada Inc.

600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

NOW with quick connect sprayer.

USE AND STORAGE DIRECTIONS FOR THE QUICK CONNECT SPRAYER:



1. Flip up (colour) spout on bottle cap.  (Diagram)

2. Remove trigger sprayer from plastic bag and insert (colour)
hose connector into (colour) spout on cap until it clicks in
place.

3. Turn sprayer nozzle to open, and spray.

4. Adjust spray by turning nozzle to give a coarse spray.

5. Storage: After use, close nozzle on trigger sprayer and flip
spout down to the "flat" position to close.  No need to
disconnect trigger sprayer.

CONTROLS:  Dandelions, Plantains, Chickweed, Clover, Bedstraw,
Black Medick, English Daisy, Curled Dock, Heal-all, Ground Ivy
(Creeping Charlie), Knotweed, Ragweed, Shepherd's-Purse, plus
over 35 other lawn weeds.

DIRECTIONS:

Apply when weeds are actively growing.  Do not water for 24
hours.  Rain within 6 hours reduces effectiveness.  Spray acts
within a few days and weeds gradually die.  Grass fills in as
weeds disappear.  Some weeds may require up to 4 weeks for
complete kill.  Repeat in 3-4 weeks if necessary.  For numerous
weeds, spray overall with KILLEX(R) LIQUID.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful to some desirable plants.
Avoid spraying flowers, shrubs, vegetable and fruit crops.  Wash
hands after use.  Bent grass may be injured.  Do not store near
seeds, fertilizers, insecticides or fungicides.  Keep from
freezing.

Protective Clothing: 

Wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants, socks and shoes.  

Operator Use Precautions: 

Wash hands before eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the
toilet. 

After treating, wash thoroughly. 



If pesticide penetrates clothing, remove immediately; then wash
contaminated skin thoroughly and shower. Lauder contaminated
clothing separately before re-use.  

Re-entry Interval: 

Do not allow people (other than applicator) or pets on treatment
area during application. Do not enter treated areas until spray
has thoroughly dried.

FIRST AID:

If on skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin with soap
and water.  If in eyes, flush with plenty of water.  Obtain
medical attention.  If swallowed, rinse mouth with water.  Drink
water to dilute.  Call doctor or Poison Control Centre if
symptoms of poisoning occur.

DISPOSAL:

Do not re-use empty container.  Dispose of empty container in
household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R)Registered Trademark of Monsanto Company. Monsanto Company
Inc. Licensee

 (( SPRAYER BAG ))

GREEN CROSS(R)

SPRAYER KIT

The Solaris Group



A Unit of Monsanto Canada Inc.
600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

SPRAYER BAG (BACK PANEL)

USE AND STORAGE DIRECTIONS FOR THE QUICK CONNECT SPRAYER:

1. Flip up (colour) spout on bottle cap.  (Diagram)

2. Remove trigger from plastic bag and insert (colour) hose
connector into (colour) spout on cap until it clicks in
place.

3. Turn sprayer nozzle to open, and spray.

4. Adjust spray by turning nozzle to give a coarse spray.

5. Storage: After use, close nozzle on trigger sprayer and flip
spout down to the "flat" position to close.  No need to
disconnect trigger sprayer.

NOTE: SPRAYER SHOULD ONLY BE USED WITH THIS PRODUCT

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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